The Alabama Woodworkers Suild



May 1983

Fellow Alabama Woodworkers Guild Members:

The Newsletter Committee apologizes for being late with the newsletter and notice of the next meeting. The newsletter will be printed and distributed at our next meeting.

NEXT MEETING - The Alabama Woodworkers Guild will meet at Pelham High School on Thursday, May 12th at 7:00 p.m.

The speaker for the evening will be Mr. Stacy Davis, representative of Rockwell International. We understand his program will be most interesting, instructive, and educational. There is a possibility that part of the program will be a slide presentation.

Truely, this will be a meeting you will not want to miss! Make plans to be there.

FIRST ANNUAL SHOW - Plans have been finalized for our first annual show to be held July 23rd at the Vestavia Civic Center from 10:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. Categories for entries have been set up for: Novice, intermediate, expert, and professional. Judging will take place in all categories except novice and cash prizes will be awarded to the winners. The entry fee has been set at \$10.00 per person. The newsletter will contain additional information about this show. Start working on your projects now and plan to enter one or more items in the show. Use the entry form below to register for the show. Mail with your \$10.00 entry fee to:

Alabama Woodworkers Guild Post Office Box 327 Pelham, Alabama 35214

Years' woodworking experience:	
capetience.	
Previous shows:	